
 

 

NOTICE OF CITIZEN PARTICIPATION PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF CEDARBURG – PLAN COMMISSION 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Plan Commission of the City of Cedarburg, Wisconsin 

will conduct a PUBLIC HEARING regarding its proposed application for Community Development 

Block Grant – Public Facilities Program (CDBG-PF) funds. The public is invited to attend to learn 

about the CDBG program, to help identify additional community development needs, and to 

comment on the activities proposed to be included in the CDBG application. 

 

The agenda for the public hearing is: 

1) Identification of total potential funds 

2) Eligible CDBG activities 

3) Presentation of identified community development needs 

4) Identification of any community development needs by public 

5) Presentation of activities proposed for CDBG application, including potential residential 

displacement 

6) Citizen input regarding proposed and other CDBG activities 

  

The PUBLIC HEARING on this request will be held on Monday, January 4, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 

utilizing the Zoom app.  Interested persons wishing to be heard are invited to attend. Please email 

mhilvo@ci.cedarburg.wi.us and request the Zoom link. If you are unable to attend, written 

comments may be submitted to the City Clerk’s Office prior to the hearing. 

 

Upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of individuals with 

disabilities.  Please contact the City Clerk’s Office at (262) 375-7606. 

 

Dated this 14th day of December, 2020. 

        

  

       Tracie Sette 

       City Clerk 
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